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BY EMAIL 
 
 
 
January 31, 2022  
 
Mr. Peter Martens 
Regulatory lead 
Sun-Canadian Pipe Line Company Limited 
830 Highway 6 North 
Flamborough, ON L0R 2H0  
pmartens@sun-canadian.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Martens:  
 
Re: Sun-Canadian Pipe Line Company Limited (Sun-Canadian) 

Leave to Construct Application- NPS 12 East Sixteen Mile Creek Pipeline 
Replacement Project 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0012 

 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) acknowledgment letter dated January 21, 
2022, the OEB has completed its preliminary review of your application for leave to 
construct the NPS 12 East Sixteen Mile Creek Pipeline Replacement Project 
and will now commence the processing of your application. The next steps will be 
communicated in due course. 
 
By letter dated January 26, 2022, Sun-Canadian confirmed that the documents it has 
filed in support of the above referenced application do not include any personal 
information (as that phrase is defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act) that has not otherwise been redacted.  
 
Sun-Canadian is reminded that it is responsible for ensuring that the documents it files 
with the OEB, such as its evidence, responses to interrogatories and any other 
supporting documentation, do not include personal information (as that phrase is 
defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act), unless filed in 
accordance with rule 9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure.  
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Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Judith 
Fernandes, Senior Advisor, at 416-440-7638 or Judith.Fernandes@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 
 
c: John A.D. Vellone, Counsel, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP, jvellone@blg.com 

mailto:Judith.Fernandes@oeb.ca
mailto:jvellone@blg.com

		2022-01-31T14:09:57-0500
	Nancy Marconi




